 This notice is also being posted on the community bulletin board and the window of the station 12-30-21.

Special Meeting
of the Board of Directors for
Drakes Crossing Rural Fire Protection District
On Thursday, January 6, 2022
At 7:00 pm at the Fire Station
19362 Powers Creek Loop NE
 
This special meeting is being called to discuss and vote on the Ziply Fiber Optic $1 million grant project, as grant papers must be signed before the regular scheduled Board meeting.
This will be the only topic of discussion and the Board will vote on the matter at the end of the meeting. This meeting will be recorded.
Masks are required and must be worn while inside the fire station.
NOTE: Any person needing special accommodations or who would like to Zoom this meeting, will need to give the District a 24-hour advance notice prior to the above meeting date. Please contact Board member Roxanne Walstrom at Roxanne.dcrfpd@gmail.com.

